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Cal Poly Music Student Awarded Barbara M. Jones 
Music Scholarship 

SAN LUIS OBISPO – Cal Poly’s Music Department announced that Rory Fratkin, a senior music major from 
Half Moon Bay, CA, has been awarded the $2,000 Barbara M. Jones Music Scholarship for 2009-10. The 
scholarship is awarded to students dedicated to excellence in music and academics. 

Active in several of the College of Liberal Arts’ Music Department’s vocal groups, Fratkin has performed with 
the University Singers, PolyPhonics, and the a cappella group “Take it SLO,” and has performed in many of 
the student opera productions. 

Fratkin is currently considering his postgraduate goals, which include a master’s degree in music or enrolling 
in a musical theatre performance program. 
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